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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – March 22nd 2021 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

The Board of Management had a meeting on Zoom on Monday 22 March. 

 

Items discussed: 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principal’s report presented. 

 

Child Protection Oversight report presented. 

 

The following school policies were updated and ratified by the Board:  

 Organisational Policies 

- Covid-19 Response Plan and Risk Assessment 

- Data Protection and Record Keeping Policy 

- Grievance Procedure Policy 
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The updated School’s Covid-19 response plan was discussed. This will continue to be a live 

document in Term 3 which will reviewed by the Board and the staff.  

 

Internet Safety/Cyber-Bullying presentation:  

Dr. Maureen Griffin who specialises in the in the area of online offending and education/training for 

children about internet safety, will give a talk/presentation to the parents of Toonagh NS on Tuesday 

27th of April at 7.30 pm via Zoom. Earlier that same day she will do workshops with 3rd/4th class and 

5th/6th class. The Board of Management and Parents Association will fund these important 

presentations and workshops. Gearóid will send on more details closer to the date.  

 

Maintenance and repair work has taken place on our waste water system and on our intruder alarm 

and fire alarm.  

 

The Board discussed the new Safe Routes to School initiative and the school will apply to be part of 

this scheme which is being run by the Department of Transport, An Taisce and the relevant local 

authorities.  

 

The Board of Management commended the staff for coordinating the safe reopening of the school 

which has been working very well over the last number of weeks. The Board wishes our parents, 

pupils and staff an enjoyable Easter Break.  

 

The next meeting will take place after Easter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


